
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Meet second Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 
Council Chair   Mike O’Donnell  764-4834 

Recording Secretary Ingrid Sivorot  764-2759 

Director of Evangelization Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

Dev. & Peace Rep Keith Germaine  764-2942 

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Members  Bernie Schneider  860-8381 

   Marina Smith  448-5367 

   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 860-6776 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . .Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Home Visits for shut-ins . . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Burke 712-9493 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ingrid Sivorot 764-2759 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Walter Lever 764-7121 

Religious Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Brenda Korby 764-6425 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps. Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High        Principal—John Campbell 762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary Principal—Andrew Wallace 763-3371 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

President: Aida McLarty . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (778) 478-3380  

Membership inquiries—Benita Spencer  - 868-8608 
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY) 

Elsie McKernan—862-9596  or   Donna Hammerlik—763-7337 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to 

our list, as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . . Rolf . . . 769-6861  

               or Alice. . . 860-3541  
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

       Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

 Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 10:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—During Sunday Masses or by appointment.   

Contact pastor.  Phone 2 weeks in advance. 
 

MARRIAGE—6 month notice required by the Diocese.   

Contact pastor for prep program. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the 

foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would like 

envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  The label 

on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you 

and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you 

can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week 

October 2, 2011  -  27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

The landowner will lease the vineyard to other tenants. 
Matthew 21 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

Saturday, Oct. 8th 

Sunday,   Oct. 9th

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

If you are confined to your home, in a care home  or 

know of someone who is & would like   

the Eucharist—or just a visit,  

please call the office  at  250 860-6776 or  

Richard Burke  250 712-9493. 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Gray & Yvette Mitchell 

Ron Atrens 

Leon Thomas 

Gino Servedio 

Ashley Periera 

Benita Spencer 

 

Marj Lockhart 

Mary Ann Smithwick 

Bonnie Cunningham 

Bert Wolf 

Karen Krout 

 

Loretta O’Brien 

Mike Dagenais 

Norm Sperling 

Ron Fournier 

Eric Buckley 

Garry Tomporowski 

 

Rita Smith 

Alda Berneaud-daRosa 

Bernie Schneider 

Jan Schredl 

Jason Routley 

 

Arnaldo Magsajo 

Mario daRosa 

Gene Thompson 

Walter Schredl 

Loraine Farrow 

Reg Humphries 

 

John & Cheryl Yaehne 

Marg Duff 

Yolanda Fradette 

Patti Cook 

 

Tony Ackerman 

Gino Servedio 

Guy Douville 

James Atzesberger 

 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented  

personal care products 

Max L. & Claudia L. 

 

Kara & Tyler 

 

Obedkoffs 

Monday Oct. 3 8:30 am Int. Mary Ann Smithwick 

Tuesday  Oct. 4 8:30 am Vern Keating  

Wednesday  Oct. 5 8:30 am Frank Shalagan  

Thursday Oct. 6 8:30 am Int. Madeleine Nicholls 

Friday Oct. 7 8:30 am Joe Cournane  

Saturday Oct. 8 5:00 pm Bill Stuart  

Sunday Oct. 9 8:30 am John Fradette   

Sunday 
            

Oct. 9 10:30 am Alma Walls  

Sunday 
             

Oct. 9 7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

DON’T FORGET OUR SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High pro-

vide the Catholic families of our parish (and many 

others) a superior Catholic educational experience 

for all grades K-12.  If providing a Catholic educa-

tion for your family matters, go to 

www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 

5:00 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2011 YTD 2010 YTD 

 

Collections   $  309,826 $  297,153 

Building Fund  $    27,126 $    30,081 

 

 

 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 



MYAN AFRICAN CHARITY HOUSE 

Myan African Charity House is having a fundraising dinner on 

Friday, October 14th in St. Pius X hall.  We want to finish the 

construction of the multipurpose hall in MPEPAI, Tanzania that 

will serve the needs of 15,000 people.  Come join us and bring 

your friends to eat, have fun and still share with those in need.  

We are looking forward to welcoming you.  Tickets are $25.00 

so buy yours early.  Thanks for your support.  Please contact 

Lorie Downey at 860-7068 re tickets and more info. 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEER 

GRIEF TO GRACE 

Applications for the next Grief to Grace program to be held at 

Seton House Nov. 17 to 20th are now being accepted.  Grief to 

Grace - Reclaiming the Gift of Sexual Dignity is a spiritual 

journey for anyone who has suffered degradation or violation 

through sexual abuse, rape, incest, physical or emotional abuse 

and neglect or other forms of traumatic violation in childhood, 

adolescence, or as an adult.  To register or for more information 

call 250-878-7603, or e-mail g2gkelowna@shaw.ca.   

Hands in Service, Operations of Church Serve Canada is hold-

ing their 3rd annual Touch of Christmas Crafters and Vendor 

Fair, Saturday, December 3rd 2011 at the New Life Church fa-

cility 2041 Harvey Ave.  This is an invitation to Crafters to join 

us in displaying their creations and in serving those in our com-

munities struggling with chronic illness and disability.  Dead-

line for registration is November 1st, 2011.  Please e-mail 

handsinserviceinfo@shaw.ca or call 250 861-5465 and leave us 

a message.  
FREEDOM’S DOOR DINNER 

    
   When we remember and mourn our losses, we  
   free our souls to move beyond the pain.  Come to  
   a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat™ and remember,  
   mourn, and be set free. 
 

Abortion AfterCare-Healing    
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

SINGLES AUTUMN HIKE 

Singles Autumn Hike to Hardy Falls, October 16th.  
Come out and enjoy the fresh air and vibrant fall colours.  We 

will be meeting outside at Bliss Bakery, 4200 Beach Ave., 

Peachland at 1:30 on Sunday October 16th and then continuing 

on to Hardy Falls.  Please wear comfortable clothing and good 

walking shoes.  Also, please bring a friend and a snack that can 

be shared.  Contact Donna 250-763-7337 or Elsie 250-862-

9596. 

Volunteer needed:  Have a spare morning or afternoon and are 

looking for an opportunity to serve?  Freedom’s Door Recovery 

Program is looking for volunteers interested in driving clients to 

appointments etc.  Vehicle is provided.  Contact Brad 250-717-

0435. 

Celebration and Information Dinner, join us as we serve up a 

wonderful meal followed by real life stories of hope, encour-

agement and inspiration.  2 dinner opportunities: Kelowna, 

Thurs. Oct. 27th, Reception @ 5:30 pm, Dinner @ 6:15 pm, 

Kelowna Gospel Fellowship Church, 3714 Gordon Dr. $15/

each or $100/table (8 settings, $20 savings)  

West Kelowna, Thurs. Nov. 17th.  See poster in foyer for 

more info. 

ITALIAN DINNER 

Save the date: Sat. October 28th ―Little Italy‖, an evening of 

Italian cuisine, music, prizes and dance at Holy Spirit Parish.  

Doors open 5pm, dinner at 6pm.  Tickets available after Mass 

or from the Holy Spirit Parish office until Sun. Oct. 16th.  This 

is a fundraiser for their Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal.  Adults 

$20/ ea. Children (under 12) $10 and children under 3 years are 

free. 

ABORTION LOSS & UNRESOLVED GRIEF 

Our series continues with 4 new sessions on the psychological 

and spiritual impact of abortion - Thursday evenings, Oct. 20 – 

Nov. 10th, St. Charles Garnier Parish, from 7-9 p m. Sponsored 

by Rachel’s Vineyard. Topics are: Emotional Trauma – Case 

Studies, Emotional Trauma & the Brain, both presented by Dr. 

Theresa Burke, The Genesis of Abortion Parts 1 & 2, Men, 

Couples & Families, Part 3, One Couple’s Story. All 3 pre-

sented by Kevin Burke. Everyone welcome. See poster on bul-

letin board or call Sue 778-478-0049/Elaine 250-768-4045. 

HANDS IN SERVICE 

CARD SOCIAL IS BACK! 

It’s Card Social time again! We will meet every 

Tuesday afternoon @ 1:00 pm beginning October 

11th in the Parish Centre.  We welcome any new-

comers to join our friendly group for coffee, goodies 

& fun!  For information call Del 250-764-8320. 

FLOWERS FOR THANKSGIVING 

We invite any parishioners who have flowers—like sunflowers, 

dahlias—any fall flowers in their gardens to consider donating 

them to the church for Thanksgiving décor.  Please bring to the 

church by Friday, October 7th.   

mailto:g2gkelowna@shaw.ca
mailto:handsinserviceinfo@shaw.ca
tel:250%20861-5465
tel:778-478-0049
tel:250-768-4045


SPIRITUALITY AND WHOLENESS WORKSHOP 

The Good Samaritan Society Annual Spiritual and Wholeness 

Workshop. “Affirming an Ethic of Care: Blending Quality 

with Compassion” Guest presenter: Dr. Hazel Markwell,  

Friday, November 4, 2011 in Kelowna.   

For more information or to register please go to www.gss.org. 

SR. ANNE MCNALLY, CND 

Anne McNally, CND,  

age 68,  professed on August 24, 1965 

died peacefully  at Notre Dame Resi-

dence, Kingston, ON   

September 27 2011, at 6:00 pm 
WAKE: Friday, September 30, 2011, 

2 – 4 pm & 7 – 9 pm, Prayer Vigil 

7:00 pm, Township Chapel of Gordon 

F. Tompkins Funeral Home, 435 

Davis Drive, KINGSTON, ON 
MASS OF CHRISTIAN BURIAL: 
Saturday, October 1, 2011, 11:00 am, 

St. Joseph Church, Palace Road, KINGSTON ON 

BURIAL: St. Mary's Cemetery, KINGSTON ON 

Our condolences to Sr. Anne’s family, friends and community 

members who mourn the loss of this good woman who minis-

tered to many in the Kelowna area of the diocese and else-

where. 

SCG SECURITY PATROL 

PILGRIMAGE 2012 

Sanctuaries of Eastern & Central Europe 

(Germany, Czech Republic, Austria, Hungary, Croatia, 

Slovenia, Hercegovina (Medjugorie), & Italy) 

---June 18 - July 7, 2012 --- 

Spiritual Director: Fr. Rex M. Velmonte 

If you are interested and for more information, 

please call Fr. Rex at 250-492-3169 (rvelmonte@shaw.ca) 

or Bennie Banares at 604-436-0985 

(benniepilgrimage@gmail.com) 

HEY SENIOR YOUTH! (GRADES 8-12) 

Additional Volunteers Required – we established a Parish 

Security Patrol several years ago for our Church parking lot in 

order to safeguard our Parishioners’ vehicles during Mass.  Our 

Security efforts are passive and preventive in nature.  By wear-

ing visible vests and having a presence in the parking lot dis-

courages others from unwanted activity. Our Volunteers gener-

ally donate one hour of their time each month at a Mass time of 

their preference.  This is a very valuable service that is greatly 

appreciated by our Parishioners.  A briefing will be provided to 

each new volunteer.  There are Sign-up Sheets in the lobby for 

you to participate in this service.  If you have any questions or 

require any additional information please contact Frank Rich-

ter, Security Patrol Coordinator, telephone: 250-764-3640 

or email: frank.richter@shaw.ca. Thank you very much to all 

of our current Security Patrol Volunteers for your continued 

support. 

tel:250-492-3169
mailto:velmonte@shaw.ca
tel:604-436-0985
mailto:benniepilgrimage@gmail.com
tel:250-764-3640
mailto:frank.richter@shaw.ca


BAPTISMS 

Baptized in our parish this week: 

 

 

Son of Chandra (nee Rogozinsky) and Rodrigo Manzo 

 

and 

 

 

Son of Ashley (nee Jacobsen) and Corey Pereira 

LITURGY WORKSHOP 

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONISTS NEEDED 

CWL NEWS 

AN OPEN INVITATION TO ALL OF THE LADIES IN OUR PARISH 
 

We are having a workshop on October 13, 2011 from 8:30 am 

until 2:00 pm.  The topic is FAITH and will be given by Walter 

Lever. Please bring a bag lunch and coffee and tea will be pro-

vided.  We hope to see you there! 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS 

R.C.I.A. INQUIRIES 

If someone you know would like to inquire about Faith or desires 

full Initiation into the Catholic Church please contact Kevin 

ASAP scgred@gmail.com or (250) 863-4296. We will be having 

our next intake for our RCIA process starting Tuesday Sept. 20th. 

Early registration/contact is important so that we can assess the 

needs of each person to best accommodate them. 

The MILITIA IMMACULATA OKANAGAN will host a 

day of Recollection with Fr. Patrick Greenough on Sat. Oct. 

15.  Begins with mass @ 9 am followed by talks & lunch-

eon.  Talks will focus on the Holy Eucharist, its History, Theol-

ogy, Vatican 11 and the New Missal.  Held @ St. Charles Gar-

nier from 9 am - 4 pm.  Early registration $20 by Oct. 10.  $25 

AFTER.  Registration with Jerry @ jerrydusik@shaw.ca,    

Eileen @ collinsoka@hotmail.com.  Everyone welcome to  

understand Marian Consecration as founded by St. Maximillian 

Kolbe. 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN SPIRITUAL JOURNEY...... 

are you interested?  Orientation begins Sunday, Oct. 

9th.  Learn about the Life of St. Francis and of St. 

Clare; what is the Tau Cross; Gospel living; embrac-

ing the Franciscan Vision and more.  Do you have a 

Franciscan Vocation?  More information, phone Alice at 250-

86-3541.  

BABY BOTTLE BRIGADE 

It’s not too late to join in the fun!  Bottles are still available.  

Pick one up, take it home, fill it up and bring it back on  

Thanksgiving Sunday.  Your help goes a long way in helping us 

to help others.  Thanks for your participation.. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

More volunteers are needed for Hospital Visitation.  Contact 

Ethel Robidoux 250-860-2101 if you are interested in this min-

istry.  All volunteers will be required to obtain a Criminal re-

cords check and be familiar with the Diocesan Abuse Preven-

tion Policy—training provided. 

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONISTS NEEDED at the Catholic 

Pastoral Centre, next to St. Charles Garnier Church, 

Kelowna.  Volunteers for this ministry would need to be able to 

take either a 9-1 or 1-5 shift, be familiar with Catholic life, be 

comfortable with Outlook email and learning the phone con-

sole, and be able to provide a reference from the pastor of their 

parish.  If you would like to minister in this way, contact Sr. 

Phyllis Giroux at phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org  or         

250-448-2725, ext. 200.   

ANNUAL PARISH GOLF TOURNAMENT—THANK YOU 

We would like to thank everyone who participated in this year’s 

golf tournament.  A good time was had by all and we stayed 

dry!  We would also like to sincerely thank our donors and 

sponsors including the SCG Parish Council, Knights of Colum-

bus - St. Charles Garnier Council 9845, Cornelius Pyne, Harold 

Hamel – Harmony Honda/Acura, CIBC Wood Gundy, Kelowna 

Golf and Country Club, Rose and Paul Rae, Tony Ackerman, 

Lorraine Farrow – Granville Island Candle Company, 

Okanagan College Foundation, Minstrel Café & Bar, Creekside 

Pub and Pheasant and Quail Pub. Frank & Denise Richter 

R.C.I.A. 

We welcome these newly initiated members into our community 

this weekend: 

 

 

and 

 

Come and learn what the changes in the mass will be and prac-

tice some music for the Mass!  The Liturgy Committee for the 

Diocese is sponsoring this workshop on Sat. October 15th from 

10:00 until 2:45.  Lunch is provided.  No Charge.  Please regis-

ter with your parish secretary.  We hope each parish will have a 

number of representatives attending, especially musicians and 

Liturgy Committees, but all are welcome. 

PRO-LIFE THRIFT SHOP NEEDS HELP 

Julie Wambeke—Manager, is in desperate need for volunteers 

to work at the Thrift Shop.  Hours:  Wednesday to Saturday 10 

am to 4 pm.  Call Julie at 250-762-4370 if you can help. 

BREAKFAST—K of C breakfast at ICC this Sunday.   

All are welcome! 

mailto:kishorkevin6@gmail.com
tel:%28250%29%20863-4296
mailto:jerrydusik@shaw.ca
mailto:collinsoka@hotmail.com
mailto:phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org
tel:250-448-2725%2C%20ext.%20200


Dear Friends, 
 

We are writing to let you know about the 2nd Annual Ozanam House 
Fundraising Dinner which will take place on Friday October 21st . 
As Board members and supporters of Ozanam House, we hope you 
will consider attending this event.  All funds raised at this dinner will 
go toward our Rehabilitation Programming that directly benefits our 
clients and helps them return to independent living. 
 

Ozanam House is a 19-bed supportive housing project located in cen-
tral Kelowna for men struggling with addiction and/or mental health 
issues.  We operate as a transition house for local men who would 
otherwise be homeless, or at risk of becoming homeless.  The house 
has been in operation for almost five years, during which time we 
have helped over 175 men, many of whom have returned to inde-
pendent living.   
 

Our mission is to provide our clients with a HOME, HEALTH and HOPE: 
 

To provide a safe HOME for disadvantaged persons in Kelowna, 
whether impoverished, destitute or affected by either mental or 
physical illness or drug and/or alcohol addictions 
To promote recovery of HEALTH through provision of clean, afford-
able housing with individual private rooms, home-cooked meals, psy-
chosocial support, medication management, holistic counseling, life 
skills training, and opportunities for companionship and support, all 
within a stable drug and alcohol free environment.   
To foster HOPE for present and future well-being through our profes-

sional staff providing an environment of mutual trust and respect, restoration of dignity and, along with established com-
munity resources, people and services, opportunities for individual development for a return to independent living and a 
wholesome lifestyle.   

 

Ozanam House is owned and operated by the Society of Saint Vincent de Paul, an international organization committed to 
serving the poor and underprivileged in local communities. 
 

Please consider helping Ozanam House in one of the following ways: 
 

• Attend our Fundraising Dinner:  
Tickets are $30 and includes a roast beef dinner, door prizes, live entertainment and more. Email either of us for tickets 
and information.               

 

• Donate a Prize:  
   We are in need to merchandise and/or gift cards valued at $20-$30 for our event or make a cash donation by visiting our 

website at www.ozanamhouse.com and click on the link to Canada Helps. Here you can make a donation and obtain a 
tax deductible receipt. 

 

• Spread the Word:  
Because we are a relatively young organization, we are looking to increase our public profile.   Please share this informa-
tion with  anyone you think might be interested in learning more about us. 

 

Thanks for considering this important cause.  If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact us by 
phone or email.    
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

  Alison Grenier   Reg Humphries 
 

  a.grenier@shaw.ca  rhumphri@silk.net 
  250-764-3173    250-717-1941  
 

Ozanam House Board Members 
 

   Tickets—$30.00       Friday, October 21, 2011 at 6:00 pm 
      

http://www.ozanamhouse.com
mailto:a.grenier@shaw.ca
mailto:rhumphri@silk.net


GUARDIANS OF GOD’S CREATION FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @ SCG 

“The Future of the Church and the World passes 

through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 

 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
ADULTS: How does this Gospel expand my understand-
ing of respect for life? 
CHILDREN: How can I take better care of God’s crea-
tures? 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Only 10:30am Masses.  
If you would like to see us offer this at other times please 
volunteer. scgliturgy@gmail.com  
 
CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 
Registration is closed after this Monday scgred@gmail.com  
1st Reconciliation Parent’s Meeting Monday Oct. 17th 
6:30pm 
 

TEENS 
Youth Nights now on FRIDAYS  
Juniors (Gr. 6-7) & Seniors (Gr. 8-12) 
Alternate weeks 

                                Email Andie (below) for info. 
 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  
YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults 
Kelowna” 
UBCO/OC STUDENTS: “FOCUS/CSA 
UBCO” 
Or Email: scgyas@gmail.com (New for Young 
Adults) 
 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. 
(John 13:34) 
 

Kevin (Director of Evangelization): C: 863-4296  
or kishorkevin6@gmail.com (Personal) 
Christine (Director of Family Life): C: 863-1982  
or christinekishor@gmail.com (Personal) 
Andie Kowenhouven (Youth Minister): C: 863-3347  
or scgyouth@gmail.com  
 

OFFICE HOURS (Generally available for appoint-
ments/consultation) 
Kevin & Christine: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:30am – 
2:30pm (Church) 
Kevin: Tuesday & Thursday: 9am – Noon (in Home Office 
call Cell Phone) 
Andie: always use email or Cell Phone 
 
PLEASE NOTE: EMAIL IS THE BEST WAY TO 
CONTACT ANY OF OUR TEAM! 
 

 

                      
 

 
 
 
 Blessing of the Animals 
 

        Celebrating the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi  
A simple outdoor service to bless the animals that are  
our companions, friends, helpers, and fellow creatures  
in the web of LIFE.    
                        

                           OCT 2, 2011 @ 2pm 

 

Collecting Toonies for TRACS - The Responsible Animal 

Care Society. 

All creatures welcome.  

Refreshments for all to follow in the hall. 

   
 
 

All creatures are created  
from the same paternal heartbeat of God.  

Not to hurt our humble brethren is our first duty to them, 
but to stop here is a complete misapprehension  

of the intentions of providence.  
We have a higher mission.  

God wishes that we should succour them  
when they require it. 

 
--St Francis of Assisi 1182-1226 
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